
 

 
Eddie the Penguin! 

 
What an amazing play the children in Amber and Amethyst performed last term! 

Eddie the penguin was huge success and the children basked in the applause.  
Thank you to all the parents who provided costumes and help with sets and making things for us.  

 
“I loved the songs” 

I loved being a tree” 
“ I loved going down the slide as Mother penguin” 
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Dates for your diary 

 February 

26th Bikeability 

29th  Aerospace Trip—Amber 

 March 

1st Class Sale—Rainbow 

7th World Book Day 

14th Country Dance Festival 

15th Class Sale—Amethyst 

15th Last day of after school 
activity clubs 

19th Parents’ Evening 

20th Parents’ Evening 

20th Malvern Theatre Trip 

22nd  Last Day of Term 4 

 April 

17th Swimming Y3 begins 

 June 

3rd  Art Week 2024 

7th Sleepover Y4 

Golden Ticket Event 
The PTFA are proud to introduce their first ever Golden Ticket event.  
Bars are available to buy through the QR code shown below or on the 

posters at both school entrances. 
There will be a limited amount of bars to buy on the day, but once they’re 

gone, they’re gone.  
Be in with the chance to win some truly amazing prizes!  

 
Class Sales 

Sunshine were there first to tempt us with their class sale. Their amazing 
cakes and books raised an amazing £112.49!!!  

 
We look forward to seeing what Rainbow class will offer on  

Friday 1st March.  

Art Week 2024 3rd June 
You should have received a letter from Mrs.Jowers 

regarding Art Week 2024.  
Please don’t forget to ask your child to bring in a 
named T-shirt and £2 donation before the day. 

Costume Hire for World Book Day Comic Relief 
Stroud Community Costumes will be having two sessions for local  

families to borrow children’s costumes ready for World Book Day and 
Comic Relief.  

“Hire” is by donation; pay if you can-pay what you feel and they also 
accept donations of costumes and prom wear too. 

If you think this would be of interest to your family please contact 
them at info@stroudcommunitycostumes.org  

  

Cross Country Race 28th March  
Well done to everyone who took part in the Cross Country 
race on Wednesday, and well done to Rosie Newns in Y5 

who’s going forward to represent the school at the  
County Race on Sunday. 

Good luck Rosie! 
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